DIVISION ADVISORY 0Ol s, 2024
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013, this advisory is issued not for
endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the information of DepEd officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit depedtacurong.org)
July 23, 2024

SUBMISSION OF SCHOOL LEVEL OBE-PACC REPORTS

In consonance with Division Memorandum OSDS No. 076, s. 2024 titled
Establishment of the 2024 Oplan Balik Eskwela Public Assistance Command
Center (OBE-PACC), the following reports shall be submitted per school thru this
link https:/ /tinyurl.com/2024-OBE-PACC on or before July 26, 2024

1. Memo regarding establishment/composition of school level OBE-PACC;
2. Pictures/MOVs such as OBE-PACC/Help Desk with Enrollment Flow

Chart, and other activities relative to OBE.

For the information, guidance and compliance of all concerned.



